
University Hospital Southampton (UHS) DMS Update 
 
With the change to DMS, PharmOutcomes no longer allows UHS to add any free-text in the usual 
place. Information about any changes to medicines is now being put in a note which is pulled 
through onto the PharmOutcomes template.  This note appears in a box called Notes and Actions 
right at the bottom of the referral under Recommendations.   
 
Unfortunately this comes after a box which claims that no medicines or medical devices have been 
reported as being stopped which can lead to some confusion. 
  
Please remember to read the Discharge referral right to the bottom to get the message from the 
pharmacist about any changes.  
 
Please see example below: 
 
 
 

 
 
 


